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March 22, 2012

Wayne T. Lemoi

Director, Office of Pipeline Safety
PHMSA Southern Region

233 Peachtree Street Ste. 600
Atlanta, GA 30303

Re: CPF 2-2012-6005M

Dear Mr. Lemoit:

We are in receipt of your NOTICE OF AMENDMENT dated February 22, 2012.

With regard to the inadequacies identified in TBPL’s written IMP procedures, we have
engaged our IMP consultant/contractors to assist us in developing revised written
procedures that meet the expected criteria.

Upon completion of these revisions a copy will be forwarded to PHMSA Southern
Region for Review.

Sincerely,

Q&lzwf* “f @@M—’

Robert L. Rose

President

Enclosure:

P.O Box 35236 = Sarasota, FL 34242




